



Headteacher: Alan Gray, M.Sc., F.R.S.A.

Deputy Headteacher: Caroline Creaby, BA, M.Ed., Ed.D.

Deputy Headteacher: Mark Nicholls, BA (Hons)

The Ridgeway, St. Albans, Hertfordshire. AL4 9NX

Telephone: 01727 799560

Email: admin@sandringham.herts.sch.uk

Letter No: 32/2022

14th October 2022

Dear Sixth Formers,

Are you:

Committed to helping others realise their potential?

Willing to commit to one lunchtime every week, for a six week period?

Studying Maths at A level?

Each year, we employ a team of sixth form students to become tutors. When done well, these partnerships have a significant impact on the students who take part in them; make a measurable contribution to developing a student's confidence; their approaches to learning and, in many cases, help to improve their attainment in class.

This year we are looking for tutors to support with year 7 students who need help catching up with KS3 work. The support will take place every **Tuesday lunchtime** (starting 8th November) where you will be working one to one with a student. Students will complete **6 weeks** of intervention at a time at which point, with 3 tranches across the year.

The content of the programme is produced by the Director of Learning for Mathematics, as are papers, notes and any other resources. You will be paid for each of the sessions you attend, and for producing a report at the end of the 6 week period. We are finalising the hourly rate and expect it to be in the region of £7.50 per hour.

If you are interested in applying for this role, you will need to submit a letter of application (no more than a single side of A4) to me, via email or in person, by the end of the school day on **Thursday 20**th **October**.

Thank you for your interest, I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Dominic Clarke
Teacher of Mathematics

















